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Old Oak Primary School Update      

Friday 11th July 2025   

Dear families,    

It seems we spoke too soon about the weather. It is very warm again in school 

today! 

Thank you to all the families who attended the Summer Fair. It was real 

community event and we managed to raise much needed funds for the school. A 

special thank you to those parents who helped get the fair ready and supported 

us with clearing everything up. We hope you all enjoyed the activities on offer 

and we are happy to receive feedback on how we can improve things ready for 

next year. 

Next week is the final full week of term, and the children will have the chance to 

meet their new teacher on Tuesday. Our Year 6 children will leave us at the end 

of term. They have their party next week and we will do all we can to make this a 

memorable time for them. They will certainly never forget their final 

performance which is really coming together now. 

Good luck to the Year 5 children taking part in the Phoenix Sports Day today and 

to the Old Oak All Stars dance group who are competing in the Dance Energy 

Showcase at Cadogan Hall this evening. 
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SUMMER READING CHALLENGE  

Even if you missed the event last Saturday, you can still take part in the Summer 

Reading Challenge with Shepherds Bush library. Please visit the library and ask to 

join the challenge. Or you can also take part online at the link below. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

We have sadly had problems with the photocopier this week, so the reports will 

now be issued next Tuesday afternoon. We apologise for this short delay.  

YEAR LEAVER’S PARTY 

On Friday 18th July, the oldest children in the school who are leaving us soon have 

their party. On this occasion, the children in Year 6 are able to wear their own 

clothes for the day. 

YEAR 4 at MUDLARK CELEBRATION EVENT 

Congratulations to Magnolia class who have been working with Urbanwise on a 

research project looking at plastic waste in London’s waterways. This included 

inspections of the canalside, canoeing on the canal 

and a collection of plastic waste. They gathered an 

incredible 24kg of waste on their project and have 

seem firsthand the impact that plastics can have on 

our environment. On Tuesday a group of children 

went to the Riverside Centre to share their research. 

They spoke very well and were very positive 

representatives of the school. Well done, Year 4. 

REMINDER - STREETDANCE WORKSHOPS 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
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Please explore the street dance sessions which begin at the Family Hub from 

Thursday, July 31st. These are free and will give your child something nice to do over 

the Summer. Please use this link to book onto the course:   

https://forms.office.com/e/xt86bgXyS4 

ATTENDANCE 

The attendance continues to be very poor at the moment. There are a few families 

with very low attendance and this affects the overall percentage in the class. 

Perhaps next week we can remove these families from the data and the attendance 

will look a lot healthier. Lates remain high too. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday 14th July Year 6 Into University workshop 

Tuesday 15th July Meet the new teacher 

Friday 18th July Year 6 Leaver’s Party 

Monday 21st July Year 6 Leavers’ Play 

Tuesday 22nd July 

 
Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly  

End of term – school finishes at 1.30pm 

For photos of the week, please check the school’s Instagram page.    

Have great weekend!  

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown     

Find as at:              

https://forms.office.com/e/xt86bgXyS4
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  @oldoakprimaryschool                               www.oldoakprimary.co.uk   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



7 

 

 

 


